


Thank you for all of your support with our fundraising 
programs at Brevillier Village. The 2021 & 2022 Golf 
Outings raised an additional approximately $40,000 
towards the New Nurse Call System. We are currently 
at $150,000 and will continue with this effort until we 

reach our goal!

The proceeds of the 2023 Golf Tournament will The proceeds of the 2023 Golf Tournament will 
continue the fundraising of our new nurse call system 
at Ball Pavilion. This necessary project will enhance our 
person-centered care Mission. This project will be 
ongoing over the next two years, however we are 
optimistic to meet our goal with your continued 

friendship and support!




